CSO seek ID of suspect

Wednesday, July 16, 2008
Caddo Sheriff's detectives are investigating the theft of several credit cards taken during vehicle burglaries on
Maggie and Jennifer lanes in south Caddo Parish on July 1.

The cards were used by a woman at several stores along Youree Drive on the same day. The woman was also
seen on surveillance video exiting the passenger side of a dark-colored SUV before she entered the stores to use
the cards.

Anyone who can help ID the woman seen in these photographs is urged to contact the Det. Andy Scoggins at
681-0700 or call Crime Stoppers at 673-7373.




